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NACAA Press Statement on the Revision of the National Ambient Air Quality Standards 

(NAAQS) for Particulate Matter (PM) 

 

 

“The National Association of Clean Air Agencies (NACAA) welcomes EPA’s decision today 

strengthening the fine particulate standard. NACAA has repeatedly called on EPA to follow the 

science in setting the standard, and today’s announcement answers that call. The new particulate 

standard will help state and local agencies assure clean air for all.”  

 

 

Contact, Miles Keogh, Executive Director, NACAA 

mkeogh@4cleanair.org; 751-970-6678 
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